Brides of Christ

Head Office: Roadshow, Coote & Carroll Pty Ltd, 5th Floor, 405-411 Sussex Street, Sydney 2000
Telephone: (02) 211 2555, Facsimile: (02) 211 5252

8th August 1990

Mr Peter Burke

.Burser

Presbyterian Ladies College
Meta Street

CROYDON

Dear Peter,

We are delighted to be filming scenes for our mini-series "Brides
of Christ" at Presbyterian Ladies College. "Brides of Christ" is
being co-produced by the ABC and Roadshow Coote and Carroll. This
six hour series tells the story of Catherine, Paul and Ambrose.
They are nuns. Rosemary, Frances and Brigid are their students.
The tales of "Brides of Christ" provides an affecting encounter
with a group of unforgettable women.

The cast features Brenda Fricker and Sandy Gore and will be
directed by Ken Cameron whose credits include "The Umbrella Woman"
and "Bangkok Hilton".

We have scheduled to film at Presbyterian Ladies College on
Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th January. The first day we would
like to spend in the Marden Library and the second day in the
School Hall.

The Art Department would need access on Monday 7th to pre-dress
these two areas. Our Art Department have requested permission to
move your archival displays. They will be returned to their
original positions once filming has been completed. They take
polaroids before anything is moved and are very accurate in
handling papers of this nature. Can you pass on this request for
us?

At this stage the dates are definite, however if we find we need
to re-schedule because of unforeseen problems such as availability
of actors, we will of course discuss any changes with you well in
advance of the above dates.
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I will be requesting your permission to bring in another twenty
crew members during the week commencing 3rd September for a final
recce before we commence filming.

We anticipate a start time of 6.00am for the Art Department, Make-
Up and Wardrobe with the main crew arriving at 7.00am for an
eleven hour day. There will be approximately forty crew members
involved plus cast and extras. They are all accustomed to filming
in locations like Presbyterian Ladies College. Please don't be
alarmed by the amount of equipment used. It does look staggering
to the uninitiated!

The crew will be asked not to smoke, eat and drink inside School
property. All rubbish will be removed at the end of each day. If
there are any specific conditions you would like us to observe
please let me know. Would it be possible to find some rooms for
the cast to relax in during their breaks? We can discuss this on
my next visit.

I have enclosed two copies of our Standard Location Agreement and
details of Public Liability Insurance for $5 million. cCould you
sign them and return one to me. I will have a cheque for
$1,000.00 for you on the first day of filming.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your permission
allowing us to film at Presbyterian Ladies College and also for
your kind assistance with this program.

We are looking forward to a very successful shoot with you.

Yours faithfully,
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Trisha Rothkrans
Location Manager



